
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Chair's Report 

CGoverning Body Meeting 

6 June 2013 

This short report summarises the business that I have conducted on behalf of the CCG 
during May. My report this month will be presented by John Boyington who will be chairing 
the meeting on my behalf as I, along with the Accountable Officer and Joint Clinical Director, 
will be attending the NHS Confederation annual event from 5 to 7 June. I will provide an 
update from the event at our July Governing Body meeting 

The Director of Business Planning and Partnerships and I were invited to attend a meeting of 
the Long Term Neurological Conditions Forum on 15 May. Discussions focused on CCG 
priorities, our approach to LTNCs and the future of the forum. 

As mentioned verbally at the May Governing Body meeting, with members of the Governing 
Body we held a “Board to Board” with The Third Sector Assembly on 1 May. In part, this was 
to introduce our organisations and also to explore how the Third Sector can support our 
commissioning plans as well as consider wider models of integrated working for the benefit 
of patients across the city. It was a most useful session and we will meet again towards the 
end of the financial year. 
. 
My regional work continues as in previous reports and included the South Yorkshire & 
Bassetlaw Collaborative Commissioning Board (CCG COM). 

Dr Tim Moorhead 
Chair, NHS Sheffield Clinical Commissioning Group 
May 2013 
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